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On Feb. 15, 2019, the Richmond Times-Dispatch published a story discussing how tax changes 

implemented in 2019 will affect Virginians. Williams Mullen's Tax Section Chair, Conrad Garcia, was 

quoted in the story.

?There is a lot of change and complexity, and the IRS is having a difficult time providing 

guidance to keep up with that complexity,? said J. Conrad Garcia, chair of the tax law 

practice at Williams Mullen in Richmond.

To read the story, click below.
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